
With reference to:  
 
SENATOR THE HON PETER COOK, Senator for Western Australia - Australian 
Labor Party, 10 February 2005,  Cancer Inquiry.  
 
Dear Senator Cook, 
 
We support the Gawler Foundation financially even though we have not had the 
misfortune to have family members with cancer.  We have however been able to 
support friends and relatives who have suffered cancer and comfort and assistance 
in combining medical treatment with the principles that the Gawler Foundation 
provides has been of immeasurable benefit.  We therefore would like to add our 
voice to those who have already support this worthwhile foundation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
June & Alastair Henderson 
 




